September 12, 1929. * ,(M

Mr. J. L. Farnum,

Secretary to Librerian,

© Lidbrary of Congrees, ,
washington, D. C.

- Dear Sir:

. Your letter of August 22 containing
bihnographiea vith regard to my request of July 21

has come. Please accept my hearty thanks for the

valuable suggestions you have made me.

. 4
Faithfully,

We S.CAMPBEIL.




